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US 92 (Dale Mabry Hwy) Drainage Improvements from Neptune St to Henderson Blvd
437249-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Drainage

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits from Neptune St

to Henderson
Blvd

Project Start August 21, 2022
Length .25 miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Dale Mabry Hwy

US 92
Construction
Cost

$4.9 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2023

Contractor Gosalia
Concrete
Constructors,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
  RoadWork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on Monday, October 16, 2023. 

This drainage improvement project was constructed to relieve
roadway flooding along Dale Mabry Highway (US 92) between
Henderson Boulevard and Neptune Street in South Tampa. 

Please note: This project was built in collaboration with the City of
Tampa's Upper Peninsula Watershed Drainage Improvements. For
more information on the City's project, please
visit http://tampastormwater.com/fact-sheet/

http://tampastormwater.com/fact-sheet/

